
 

 

 
 
 

October 21, 2019 
 
RE:  Hawaii Ocean Fuel Surcharge Adjustment  

Effective Date: November 24, 2019 
Current fuel surcharge: 32.0% 
New fuel surcharge: 35.0% 

 
 
To our valued customers: 
 
Please note that ocean fuel surcharges have been adjusted by the steamship providers 
in this trade lane. As a domestic freight forwarder, Royal Hawaiian Express does not 
have an effect on how these surcharges are determined. Fuel surcharges are managed 
exclusively on behalf of the steamship lines. These surcharges are identified on our 
invoices and we openly publish their adjustments as provided. Please make the 
necessary adjustments in your system to reflect these changes. 
  
We value and appreciate your loyalty and look forward to being of assistance to you in 
any manner we can. If you have questions, please contact us and we will be happy to 
help you. Copies of this notification and steamship notifications may also be found on 
our website at:  http://www.rpmcsi.com/press.php 
 
 
Thank you for your partnership! 
 
Sincerely, 
Royal Hawaiian Express 

http://www.rpmcsi.com/press.php

